Jimmy Pratt Memorial Outreach Centre 
Board Meeting Jan. 12th, 2021 4:00-4:35
Present (Phone): Anne Marche ©, Linda Andrews®, Treva Aberle, Heather Mills, Krista Koerner, George Parsons.
Regrets: Don Bradbury, Peter Elliot, Jane Henderson, Chris LeGrow 
1. The main purpose of the meeting is to discuss financials in preparation for the AGM Jan. 26th. There is a quorum.
2. George distributed the financial statements for board review prior to this meeting. He spoke to our general situation as positive overall, with a “rainy day” reserve. 
· There is a surplus, most of which is restricted funding. Designation of some money for capital works is an option.

· Spending on food and supplies is increased

· We took in more revenue in 2020, most of which was one time funding

pandemic support. 

· Single day meal funding from sponsors was down

· After the 1st quarter of 2021, adjustments to the budget may be indicated.

Motion: To accept the 2020 financial statements, Moved by Krista, 2nded by Treva, carried.
Krista will speak to the financials at the AGM.
Anne expressed optimism for 2021. Our board is strong and we can generate new and creative ways to fundraise. Heather noted that with the pandemic situation, we have to remain flexible in our planning and management.
3. George noted that there is no direct liason to the church management board since Elizabeth Horwood’s resignation this past year and Treva Aberle finishing her term with the board. We extend much appreciation to Treva for her 5-year service to our board and ongoing volunteer work.
4. George will lead the election at the AGM. There are 2 nominations for the vacant board positions and nominations are accepted from the floor at the AGM.
5. Linda asked about the results of the Christmas vegetable hamper fundraiser.  George said 260 hampers were sold or donated to JPOC. The profit for the church was $3000. 

The next meeting is the Annual General Meeting 7:00 Jan. 26th.

